
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Thursday, February 2, 2023 11 :53 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 11:33 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 10:48 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Delay in Service TRACKING NUMBER: 189642 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: James Hoadley 
Telephone: 1440221594 
Email: bjkeys55@yahoo.com 
Address: 2953 Dalhart Avenue North Port FL 34286 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: FPL Electric 
Account Number: 
Address: 2953 Dalhart Avenue North Port FL 34286 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Delay in Service against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/2/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00816-2023 

With three rate increases already lined up for the near future, FPL is asking for a fuel rate increase, which PSC will more 
than likely rubber stamp as it has done in the past. When will this stop? My wife and I are senior citizens on fixed 
incomes, we have nowhere to go to ask for income increases to offset utility bills. Inflation has bitten deeply into our 
budgets making bill paying even more difficult. 
These FPL increases are scheduled for the cooler months when not as noticeable on bills, but come summer, when 
continued hot days arrive our bills will put us as, many other customer in a serious bind. 
When will the approval of these rate inreases stop? 
Jim and Beverly Hoadley 
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